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Promise Care Child Development Center’s

September 2024 News!
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Director’s News
The excitement here at Promise Care has reached its peak.  We are still trying to settle into a good routine.  During our “teacher in service day” our classrooms received many new and exciting toys as well as educational materials and our staff is working very hard to decorate their new classrooms. We sent you “First Day of School” pictures on the remind app 😊 
Promise Care will be closed on September 2nd for Labor Day!!  Also We are so happy and Excited to celebrate our 27th anniversary on September 2nd PRAYING FOR SO MANY YEARS IN God’s MINISTRY!! 
Prayer request: Please pray for a wonderful and safe new school year (2024-2025) for our children. 
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If you know a new parent that does not get text messages from me on their cellphone through Remind app, Please let the office know and provide us with the 
cellphone number so we can keep you/them updated with all kind of events / activities / Closing / Holidays….etc.
Please remember: texting the teachers on their cellphones IS NOT ALLOWED. If you need anything, please email the director, or use the remind app. 

The Remind app message will now only be showing on the app and not through your cellphone carrier. 

If you were with Promise Care for more than one year, please don’t forget to update your child’s immunization record by September 30th 

Activities in September:
Wear Yellow on Sep 6th 

(Yellow represents: Happiness, Hope, Confidence and friendship) We will be learning all about that!
PJ DAY on Sep 17th 
Crazy Socks Day on Sep 27th 
God bless you,  

Ms. Neven Kalda, Director 
      September’s   Birthdays
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Isabella V…..A/S …Sep 1st 

Luca…PKI…..Sep 1st 

Gloria …3’S…. Sep 13th 
          Jack G …..Toddlers.. Sep 7th  

 Rael ….3’s ….Sep 22nd 
Stella …infants….Sep 25th 

Amy …..2’SII….Sep 30th 

 SHAPE  \* MERGEFORMAT 



                      Infant Insights
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 Welcome to the new school year!
We are so excited about getting to know our new babies.

This month’s themes are back to school, Apples, Ants, Bears, Butterflies, and birds.
Please remember to look around for our cute footprint art.

Reminder: cool weather is coming so please bring weather appropriate clothes. 

Love,
  Ms. Carol, Ms. Nadine, and Ms. Raquel  
                      Toddler Tidbits
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We are very excited to start our new school year together and to dive into our 
  ABC, 1, 2, 3, shapes, and Colors ….etc.
We continue to work on manners and being a good friend to one another. 

We are looking forward to another fun-filled, educational year in the Toddler room with our new friends. 

Ms. Tamara will be leaving for her long vacation to Ukraine on September 9th .to September 27th We promise she will be back 😊 

Love,
   Ms. Lena and Ms. Tamara  
        Tales from the Two’s   
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 I can’t wait for September, but I had to say goodbye to a few of my kids and wish them lots of fun in the three’s class. I would like to say welcome to my new friends. I promise that we are going to have an amazing time together and also want to thank you parents for giving me the opportunity to be your child’s teacher. we are going to have an amazing new school year.

In the 2’s class your child will be learning about God’s creation, bible stories, numbers, letters, making art projects and a lot more….
I Can’t wait to have fun learning together( 

God bless you all,   
Ms. Rupal  
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What a great summer we had, with picnics, roller coasters, camping, and of course the ocean. Now we are off to a brand-new school year, with open minds, and big hearts. I would like to welcome all my new friends and say goodbye to everyone else who just moved up to the 3’s class. I wish you guys a wonderful year of fun and learning. 
We will be learning our colors, shapes, letters and numbers.

In our themes for this month, we will be giving God thanks. While listening to great stories about Abraham, Noah, Adam and Eve, Not forgetting about our savior Jesus Christ, our LORD. 

Love,

Ms. Darqueta and Ms. Eirini 
                 Thrilling Three’s
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 Thank you, parents, for giving me the opportunity to teach your child this year here at Promise Care.   
We want to welcome all of you who are new to my class and say goodbye to my friends that are moving up to Pre-K. This year your child will be learning all about God’s world while developing language skills.  
This month we will be working on colors, shapes, and numbers. 

God bless you

Ms. Indu, Ms. Amani, and Ms. Yogita 
                 Four Facts |
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 Another school year begins and I would like to welcome all my new friends to the pre-k class. 
We are going to embrace on a sail of learning, friendship, and fun. This month we will be talking about letters A and B. colors and shapes and the most important fact God made me. I would like my new kids’ parents to come to me with any questions or concerns. 
I know we will have lots of fun learning new things and preparing for the future.

God bless you all 
Ms. Andrea, Ms. Celine   
Four Facts ∏
[image: image13.wmf]
   Greetings Parents,

Welcome to Pre-K 2. My name is Ms. Jennifer, I will be your child’s teacher for this school year. This month, we will be going over What I expect of your children, as well as rules and manners that I would like them to follow. We will be learning about the letters “A& B” as well as numbers “1 &2.” Most of this year students were in my infant class when I was the infant Lead teacher!! It’s amazing to see my babies grow and what God has in store for them 😊 
Throughout the school year, we will be learning about God’s great word, and the plans He has for us. Our bible lesson for September will be brought to the children from the first book of the Bible, Genesis. 

I am ecstatic, and eager to learn from your children as much as I teach them. My guarantee is that I will set a positive example and learning environment for your children to show how we all should be.

“While we try to teach our children all about life, our children teach us what life is all about”- Angela Schwindt
I sincerely hope we have a great day, great week, and great year together.

With great anticipation,

Ms. Jennife, Ms. Heather and Ms. Rarah  
   Awesome Afterschooler
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 Wow!!! Our awesome summer vacation is coming to an end. We had great times, great trips and great fun. The last few weeks we spent organizing our class and rearranging the furniture and the new games. 
We are singing our VBS songs and hoping that will help us to have a great school year by holding on to God’s word…….DO NOT FEAR FOR I AM WITH YOU!!!!!

 Thank you so much for sharing your all-stars with us.
We pray God's richest blessings upon each child and family. This month will be starting our homework together. 
As usual, don't forget to tell your all-star how awesome they are!!!

I am sure everyone is excited to go back to school. 
Love,

Ms. Amani 









